ANNOUNCEMENT

University of Zambia

The University of Zambia is anxious to set up an
independent Department of Psychiatry and would
like to appoint a senior person, who could be a
retiring/retired Professor of Psychiatry, to supervise
the establishment of the Department.

At the moment psychiatry is run under the
Department of Medicine, but it is felt that the time
has come for the establishment of an independent

Department. The usual contract of two, three or
five years will be offered under the British Overseas
Service Aid Scheme.

Any interested persons should write to the Dean of
Medicine, University Teaching Hospital, PO Box
RW 110, Lusaka, Zambia, enclosing a full curriculum
vitae and quoting three referees.

FORTHCOMING EVENTS

Psychiatric Post-Graduate Centre, Morgannwg
Hospital

The Summer Term of lectures, tutorials and
clinical demonstrations in psychological medicine
and allied subjects commenced on 28 April and
continues until 7 July, each Friday between 10.15
am and 7.30 pm. The course is recognized under
Section 63 of the Health Service and Public Health
Act, 1968. Details on application to Dr Marshall W.
Annear, Clinical Tutor and Postgraduate Organizer
in Psychiatry, Morgannwg Hospital, Bridgend, Mid-
Glamorgan CF31 4LN, Wales.

International Society for the Psychopathology
of Expression

A meeting of the International Society for the
Psychopathology of Expression will be held in
Edinburgh, under the auspices of the Scottish Society
of Art and Psychopathology, from 11-13 September,
i.c. immediately following the Edinburgh Festival.
Those interested in attending and/or offering a paper
should write to the Hon. Secretary, Mrs Peggic
Hunter, Scottish Institute of Human Relations, 56
Albany Street, Edinburgh, EH1 3QR.

The Tavistock Clinic

An Advanced Course in Consultation will be held
in 1978/9 under the auspices of the Tavistock Clinic,
in conjunction with the School of Family Psychiatry
and Community Mental Health of the Tavistock
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Institute of Human Relations. The course is for
experienced practitioners in the helping professions
who are in responsible positions and directly involved
in training or development of other professional
workers and/or in consultative work for organizations
serving the community. Application forms and further
details are available from The Executive Officer
(Training), School of Family Psychiatry and Com-
munity Mental Health, The Tavistock Centre, 120
Belsize Lane, London NW3 5BA.

Canadian Addictions Foundation

The Thirteenth Annual Conference of the Canadian
Addictions Foundation will be held in Calgary,
Alberta, from 24-29 September. Requests for further
information and/er offers to present papers should
be addressed to Mr Stuart Hutton, Alberta Alcohol-
ism and Drug Abuse Commission, 812—-16 Avenue
S.W., Calgary, Alberta T2R 0T?2, Canada.

Third International Congress of Medical
Sexology

The Third International Congress of Medical
Sexology is to be held in Rome on 25-28 October.
The organizing secretariat is the American Express
Company SAI Conventions Service, Italy, Piazza
Mignanelli 4-00187, Rome, Italy. Scientific enquires
should be addressed to Professor Romano Forleo,
Third International Congress of Sexology, Cassella
Postale 10376, 00144 Roma-EUR, Rome, Italy.
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